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February News 
Love is in the air at Bobbie Noonan’s as the children prepare for  

Valentine’s Day.  Celebrations will be held on Wednesday February 

13th and Thursday, February 14th. Children may pass out valentines, 

but be sure to mark each card with “classmate” to ensure that no child 

will feel left out.  Parents, this is a wonderful opportunity for your 

child to practice writing his/her own name.  Ten  

valentines per student is sufficient.  

Valentine Mailbox 
To get in the spirit of the season 

we ask that each child deposit 

two homemade valentines in 

the mailbox in our foyer.  On 

party days each child will then 

have a turn to choose a valen-

tine from the box and discover 

their “secret admirer”. 

Registration Information 
As mentioned in our weekly newsletter, our Fall and Summer  

registration is now open.  NOW IS THE TIME TO REGISTER your 

child for both the Summer and Fall programs.  Request for registration 

forms have gone out to all children.  Registration will open to the public 

on February 15th, we would hate to see any of our currently enrolled 

children miss out.  Remember, your child’s space is not held until you 

have turned in both your forms and your fee.  Registration is accepted 

on a first come first serve basis.     

 

Now is the time to register for Kindergarten!!!   Winter Weather Update 
The children will continue to go 

out to play in the afternoon.  To 

enjoy our outdoor time in the 

snow, the children must have all 

of the following—hats, gloves, 

snow pants, coat and boots.  

Please label all items, as many 

children have identical outer-

wear.  Pre-school children will 

be notified when to bring a 

complete set of outerwear. 

In keeping with the February theme—

Valentine’s Day….Researchers have discovered 

that hugging can help you love longer, protect 

against illness, cure depression and stress and 

strengthen family ties. 

 

 

SO START HUGGING!!! 

Vote for Alsip Bobbie Noonan’s 

The challenge begins… on Monday,  February 11th, the Bobbie Noonan Centers will be 

competing in a Snowman challenge to open the registration for our new school year..  

Each individual Bobbie Noonan location (including Florida!) will participate in the 

challenge.  

Each Snowman will be posted on our Bobbie Noonan’s Facebook page. Be sure to 

LIKE us on Facebook and LIKE the Alsip Snowman and SHARE it with your friends.  

This was done as a group project throughout the building, all age groups participated.  

The school with the most LIKES will receive a special prize for their school.  The chal-

lenge will run two weeks only, from February 11th-15th.  Please share our entry with 

your friends and family!                         
          Alsip Bobbie Noonan’s      
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